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The area east of Pepparedsleden in the Åbro area is being built out in stages by 
developers. There will be offices, restaurants, care companies, nursing home and 
housing for example. For traffic safety and accessibility to all new and existing 
businesses in the Åbro area, the infrastructure in the area needs to be improved.

This is what we are going to do
We do the road work in stages over several years and 
the work that is starting now will continue until the 
winter of 2024. On the next page you will see a map 
where our various works are marked according to the 
numbers below.

1.	 We finish construction on Gemenskapens gata.  
Worktime: Until december 2023.

2.	 On Kärragatan, we do work on pipes for water, 
sewage, district heating and electricity. We are also 
building a separate sidewalk and bike lane as well 
as a separate lane for right turns to the north out 
on Pepparedsleden. All properties are accessible 
from either north or south depending on where the 
work takes place and changes during the course 
of the work. Affected businesses receive separate 
information when this happens. 
Worktime: october 2023 to april 2024.

3.	 We are rebuilding the circulation at the intersection 
of Aminogatan, Kärragatan and Pepparedsleden to 
improve accessibility. There will be more lanes and 
new pedestrian and bicycle passages. Expect this 
to have a major impact on traffic. 
Worktime: planned april to july 2024

4.	 We are making the walkway and cycle lane north 
of the roundabout wider and expanding the car 
lane to two lanes up to the roundabout. Bus stop  
AstraZeneca ”B” will get a new location a little 
further south. Worktime: Planned june to august 
2024.

5.	 South of the roundabout, we are building a bus lane 
in the northbound direction on Pepparedsleden. 
Worktime: Planned for august to november 2024.

Traffic impacted in the area
During our work, the traffic will be affected but it should 
always be possible to get around. At certain times there 
can be a lot of queues. This is inevitable when we build 
out the infrastructure, we do what we can to makethe 
traffic flow as smoothly as possible.

The traffic can be diverted at short notice during 
periods and then there will be sdiversion signs so you 
can find the right way.

Bus traffic should run as usual, but keep track of your 
journeys in Västtrafik’s app ToGo or vasttrafik.se.

Your choice of travel contribute
Travel might take more time than usual. If you have the 
opportunity, choose to travel sustainably to the area 
using, for example, public transport, bicycling or walking. 
You can also choose to carpool with colleagues. If you 
can, avoid traveling during rush hour so that those who 
absolutely must travel at that time can do so.

Thank you for your understanding and patience as we 
expand the streets for increased accessibility. The more 
people who choose the bike and the bus, the better the 
accessability will be for those who have to take the car.

Keep track of traffic and the roadworks
You can stay up-to-date on the city’s road works at 
molndal.se/abro.  
Follow the traffic situation at trafiken.nu, in their app 
you can set up so that you receive a notification when 
any new information is available.

Are you wondering anything else?
Latest news about the work can be found at moln-
dal.se/abro, or scan the qr code with your mobile.
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